
PROJECT REVIEW & DISCUSSION 

Join ODOT and City Staff virtually to discuss the Exit 
27 South Medford Interchange Proposed    

Project Alternatives 

YOU’RE INVITED! 

Target Audience: 

Community Members 

ODOT and City Staff have been 

working together to analyze traffic 

operations and solutions to better 

manage traffic safety to support 

existing and future growth around 

the South Medford Interchange.   

The event will include a     

presentation about the project 

and proposed solutions from 

ODOT staff followed by a question 

and answer session.  

For more information about this 

event, please contact: 

Carla Paladino, Principal Planner 

carla.paladino@cityofmedford.org 

541-774-2395

PROJECT 
Exit 27– South Medford       

Interchange Traffic Solutions 

WHEN 
Tuesday, August 31, 2021 

6:00-7:30 PM 

WHERE 
Virtual Meeting

Register in advance for this 

webinar: 


